
Impact of PE premium funding 
 
Quality of PE 

All teaching staff have had a least one session with Mr Davis the PE specialist from PHGS. As a result 

all staff are now aware of the structure of a good PE lesson and how to build on skill development 

through to whole game contexts.  

NEXT STEP – during the sessions with MR Davis this academic year staff to team teach towards the 

end of the unit to allow MR Davis to observe and help improve teachers skills 

 

Equipment 

School has use some of the funding to update Sports equipment and purchase new equipment to 

allow the staff to deliver a wider range of skills and games. A substantial commitment has also been 

made to purchase iPads for all classes to use in demonstrating skills and for the children to sue 

during sessions to evaluate their own learning.  

NEXT STEP – review equipment and look for any areas that we are lacking resources 

 

Competitions 

Through our partnership with Leeds Active Schools we have access to a wide range of inter school 

competitions and events.  We took part in more competitions last academic year than previous years 

and the target is to enter more events this year. 

NEXT STEP – enter more events – including KS1 pupils 

 

Training 

Through Leeds Active Schools we are entitled to access training for staff. The curriculum leader has 

accessed some training and is going to prepare a skills audit for staff and try and match training to 

individual needs. 

NEXT STEP – carry out the skills audit and match training opportunities 

 

Youth Sport Trust – Sainsbury’s Games Mark 

We are members of both organisations and the subject leader is working towards a quality mark in 

both areas. Aim is to have both awards by the end of the academic year 15-16. 

NEXT STEP – ensure all aspects of the awards are met – Youth Sport Trust Autumn – Sainsbury’s 

Spring 


